
From: Chambers - Lee C  

Sent: Thursday, 1 November 2018 11:30 AM 
To: Carlyon Ward 

Cc: Stephen Bull 
Subject: FW: AM2017/57 application for confidentiality order - review of Restaurants Award 2010 

 
Dear Ms Ward, 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
I confirm that the attached witness statement of Francis Brailey will remain in evidence and be 
published to the Commission’s website in due course. I note the other two witness statements, 
which were the subject of the confidentiality application are withdrawn.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
VICTORIA FIJALSKI 
Associate to Commissioner Lee 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: 03 8656 4534 
Fax: 03 9655 0401 
chambers.lee.c@fwc.gov.au  
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to 
country and pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging. 
 
From: Carlyon Ward [mailto:carlyonw@restaurantcater.asn.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 1 November 2018 10:07 AM 
To: Chambers - Lee C 

Cc: Stephen Bull 

Subject: RE: AM2017/57 application for confidentiality order - review of Restaurants Award 2010 

 
Attached 
 
Thanks and regards 

 
Carlyon Ward | In-house Counsel/Professional Advisory Services Manager 
Restaurant & Catering Industry Association  
 
t 1300 722 878 | f 1300 722 396 | e carlyonw@restaurantcater.asn.au  

 
From: Chambers - Lee C <Chambers.Lee.c@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 1 November 2018 9:50 AM 
To: Carlyon Ward <carlyonw@restaurantcater.asn.au> 
Cc: Stephen Bull <Stephen.Bull@unitedvoice.org.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2017/57 application for confidentiality order - review of Restaurants Award 2010 
 
Dear Ms Ward, 
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I refer to the emails below dated 31 October 2018. 
 
The Commissioner has asked that you please confirm that the Statement of Francis Blailey is to 
remain in evidence.  
 
If this is the case, the Commissioner has asked that the signed unredacted version of the statement 
please be filed with the Commission as soon as possible, but by no later than close of business 
today, 1 November 2018 and it will be published to the Commission’s website.  
 
It is noted that an unsigned version of the unredacted statement was filed 13 September 2018.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
VICTORIA FIJALSKI 
Associate to Commissioner Lee 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: 03 8656 4534 
Fax: 03 9655 0401 
chambers.lee.c@fwc.gov.au  
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to 
country and pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging. 
 
From: Carlyon Ward [mailto:carlyonw@restaurantcater.asn.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 31 October 2018 5:38 PM 
To: Chambers - Lee C 

Cc: Stephen Bull 
Subject: Re: AM2017/57 application for confidentiality order - review of Restaurants Award 2010 

 
To the Associate,  
 
Further to my previous email, we have had a witness contact our office at the eleventh hour to give 
the ok.  
 
If the statement or Francis Blailey could please remain with the other two statements marked 
confidential to be removed. 
 
Thank you and regards 
 
Carlyon Ward | In-House Counsel 
Restaurant & Catering Industry Association 
t 1300 722 878 | e carlyonw@restaurantcater.asn.au 
 
On 31 Oct 2018, at 5:26 pm, Carlyon Ward <carlyonw@restaurantcater.asn.au> wrote: 
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To the Associate, 
  
We note the decision made on 30 October 2018 in relation to RCI’s confidentiality order application. 
  
In light of the decision RCI requests the witness statements marked confidential to be withdrawn. 
  
Regards 
  
Carlyon Ward | In-house Counsel/Professional Advisory Services Manager 
Restaurant & Catering Industry Association  
  
t 1300 722 878 | f 1300 722 396 | e carlyonw@restaurantcater.asn.au  
Please consider the impact to the environment and your responsibility before printing this email. 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please 
notify the sender.  
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